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“a place of educational excellence Pentecost Term 29 —4/5/18
with ChriSt at its centre” Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH

Message from the Headteacher Important Dates t0 hote...

Dear Parents, 2" May — The Sacrament of Confirmation 7.30pm

th .
On Wednesday the school gathered together with the Parish 7 Mayth o2y

to celebrate Confirmation. Many congratulations to all our w/b 14" May — SATS Week for Year 6

children who were confirmed by Bishop Peter. It was a 15" May - Year 2 and Year 5 to Warwick Castle
wonderful occasion and we are all rightly proud of you. 18t May — Royal Wedding Party in the Playground
Thank you also to the Parents, Fr James and staff who th

helped with all the preparations in order to make the day 24" May — Group Photographs

such a memorable one for all involved. w/b 28" May — Half Term

Next week the new Trim Trail is being installed, this is very 7" June - Sports Day

exciting for the children. Please be aware that from

th . a
Wednesday certain areas may be cordoned off while the 9 tJune First Holy Communion
work takes place. 21% June- New Reception familiarisation session

Have an enjoyable Bank holiday weekend
Mrs K. Yuen

The Eco Council raised money

for our own Weather Station
At the end of last term our Eco Council

organised a toy sale. The money raised 2 j
was in excess of £100. The Council has

decided to use this to purchase our

very own weather station. House Point Totals
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Thank you so much for supporting our Lenten events last term. With the cake sales, grauasx rahmet wkos mhonikeram trugarezo

sponsored event and CAFOD boxes, we raised a tremendous £665. This will be s N,‘ ggl:]égz(\)zgmnﬂkragﬂ‘::;km

hitos SPas

distributed to EDUCAID, The Helen and Douglas House Hospice and CAFOD. Once = than 4 Ou §
again the families of St Mary’s have made such a difference to the lives of those in rsces g

need of our help. The money we send, this time to Educaid will fund another two tesekkur ede"t’)“ Obﬂ,ggg,?
children’s education, board and lodgings for a year in Sierra Leone. Well done and 8is SUk”Yao nga 0

terima kasih e mercg N9 WKe. 3.
thank you. sasame grazie § ﬁjfgrjmersu nanr;_‘ < ‘
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Value Focus for May - Courage

Cour

doesn’t always roar.

We welcome Mrs Tetto Pretti to our Rising Sometimes COURAGE is
the quiet voice at the

Stars Team. end of the day says, I will
As our Care Club continues to grow and is proving very b‘y« agd(ll/ tomorrow.
popular our staffing provision grows too.

Keep in contact: Tel: 01295 660258 Email:head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
o Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk
Please check our website for reaular undates
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